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Dear Mr Chief Justice,

On behalf of the Constitutional Court of the Republic of Lithuania and personally,
I would like to extend our sincere congratulations on the occasion of the Independence Day of
Estonia.

You, like Lithuanians, had to defend your statehood in armed battles. We also had to
overcome similar obstacles in creating, restoring, and strengthening our states. Our countries
have remained like-minded and have together established themselves in a community of the
states united by the same values of democracy.

While congratulating you on the Independence Day, I hope that the ties between our
countries will remain enduring and the cooperation between our Courts will further strengthen.

Availing myself of this opportunity, I extend to you, dear Mr Chief Justice, Justices, and

all employees of the Supreme Court of Estonia the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Gintaras Goda
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